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Fwd: Article 17

1 message

Patrick Hayes <phayes.fincom@natickma.org> Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 8:24 PM
To: Linda Wollschlager <lwollschlager.fincom@natickma.org>, Bruce Evans
<bevans.fincom@natickma.org>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Karis North <knorth@mhtl.com>

Date: September 10, 2019 at 2:18:47 AM GMT+2

To: Patrick Hayes <phayes.fincom@natickma.org>

Cc: Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org>, "mmalone@natickma.org"
<mmalone@natickma.org>

Subject: Article 17

Patrick - it has come to my attention that there was a minor scrivener’s error in
one reference to Eliot Hill Road (instead of Clearview Drive) in Article 17,
which does not, in my opinion, impact the intent of the article. This has been
corrected in the Motion which was submitted to you last week.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Thanks,
KLN

Karis L. North

Murphy, Hesse, Toomey & Lehane LLP
617-691-1948

knorth@mhtl.com


mailto:knorth@mhtl.com
mailto:phayes.fincom@natickma.org
mailto:mhickey@natickma.org
mailto:mmalone@natickma.org
mailto:mmalone@natickma.org
mailto:knorth@mhtl.com

